
    
 

September 7, 2022 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[22-R-05]  [885-2021]  [Contractor:  Darco Group Ltd. - (204) 237-7704] 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Residents  
 
RE: 2022 Local Street Renewal Project –  Telfer Street N – St. Matthews Avenue to Ellice Avenue 

 

Please be advised the minor rehabilitation of Telfer Street N from St. Matthews Avenue to Ellice Avenue will soon 
begin. 

Construction start: September 14, 2022 
Duration:  8 weeks  

Work will include: 

• Roadway pavement repairs 

• Curb replacement 

• Sidewalk repairs 

• Utility and underground infrastructure repairs and adjustments 

• Placement of asphalt pavement overlay   

During construction, on-street parking will be prohibited, and one lane of two-way local-access traffic will be 
maintained. At least one intersection, North or South shall be always open. During some portions of the work, the 
street may be completely closed to traffic and private approaches will not be accessible. In these situations, you 
will be notified at least 24 hours prior to the disruption of access.  

Garbage and recycling will continue to be picked up at regular locations and times. The contractor may relocate 
bins if required. 

Anyone with accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events, any underground appurtenances, 
such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc. within 6 metres (20 feet) of the street curb line or any other 
questions are asked to contact Andrew Boboski from WSP Canada Inc. at (204) 259-1461, during regular 
working hours or by email at andrew.boboski@wsp.com.  

For more information regarding street renewal work within the City of Winnipeg, please visit 
https://www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/roadway/roadRenewalDefinitions.stm#undefined.  

We appreciate your patience during construction. 

Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Cindy Gilroy, Councillor – Daniel McIntyre Ward 
 Jason Doerksen, C.E.T. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 D. Mikulik – Customer Services Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 

PWD-Engineering Administration 

https://www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/roadway/roadRenewalDefinitions.stm#undefined

